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This report is issued by Gold Hill Elementary School Improvement Council in accordance with South Carolina law to share information on 
the school’s progress in meeting various goals and objectives, the work of the SIC, and other accomplishments during the school year.

Accomplishments

● Recognized as a National Blue Ribbon 
School for 2022.

● Ranked the #1 elementary school in South 
Carolina according to a study by Niche.

● Teacher of the Year - Amy Pierson, 1st grade
● Support Staff of the Year - Sherrie Evans, 

Powerschool
● Participated in Boosterthon, Red Ribbon 

Week, Read Across America, and raised 
funds for the Humane Society.

● Winthrop University partnership hosting 
student teachers.

● Teacher cadet host school in partnership 
with Fort Mill High School.

Professional Development

● School-based fall PD book club topics 
including early literacy, reading 
conferences, collaborative teamwork, 
co-teaching for students with disabilities, 
social studies, positive behavior 
reinforcement, and school culture.

● School-based spring PD series topics 
including differentiation, literacy, math, 
supporting high fliers, and supporting 
learners with high needs.

● Six STEAM leaders participated district PD.
● Teachers attended the Get Your Teach On 

conference, Math Solution Tree conference, 
GT conference, visited the Ron Clark 
Academy, ASCD national conference, and 
Solution Tree PLC at Work conference.



Enrollment
We are a school community made up of 887 students and around 100 staff members. Our 
community represents different skills, passions, cultures, parts of the world, countries, states, skin 
tones, experiences, ethnicities, and speaks 23 different languages. 



Support Services

Our school offers a variety of support services to meet the physical, academic, behavioral, social, 
and emotional needs of our students.



STAR Assessment Results

STAR is an academic formative assessment given to students throughout the school year. Results 
are used to monitor learning progress and drive instruction to meet students learning needs. 
Grades 1-5 take the math assessment, grades 2-5 take the reading assessment, and grades K-1 take 
the early literacy assessment.



SIC Membership

Parent/Community Members

● Maggie Bowers
● Cyle Cole
● Gina Doane
● Joe Long
● David Parker

Staff Members

● Josh Burris
● Tobi Gondos
● Adrienne Sanders
● Megan Shannon
● Frank Speziale


